

Gusford Primary School

"Promoting Achievement and Success."

Sheldrake Drive Ipswich IP2 9LQ
Tel: (01473) 682148 Fax: (01473) 692142

Email: admin@gusford.org.uk Website: www.gusford.suffolk.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr C Tapscott B.A. (Hons)

21st November 2016

Dear Parents/ Carers,

It is getting close to our Christmas Assembly. The children have begun to practice their Christmas singing.

The Foundation Stage Christmas Assembly will take place on Thursday the 15th December at 9.30. We expect it to last for about 40 minutes. There is an additional performance, for afternoon Nursery parents on the 14th December at 2pm.

Due to data protection we ask that any photographs or videos taken of the performance are NOT placed on social media sites.

Because of the large amount of people likely to attend, for health and safety purposes we need to operate a 'ticket' system to enable you to attend.

The PTFA would like to organize a raffle for this event, to raise funds to buy resources for use in the Foundation Stage. If you are able to donate raffle prizes for this, these would be gratefully accepted. Please hand these to your child's class teacher.

Every **family** is entitled to book 2 tickets, these will be available via parent mail. Tickets will be available from Monday 21 November 2016 to Friday 9 November 2016.

*Unfortunately we will not be able to allow people in on the day who do not have a ticket.

If you have any queries please speak to your child's class teacher.

Mrs Race, Ms Pecce Miss Bartlett Miss Cable.



The Active Learning Trust

